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PRESS SERVICE STATEMENT

LUKOIL Press Service informs that Vyacheslav Verkhov was appointed to the
position of Chief Accountant, March 01, 2018. Mr. Verkhov, employed with the
company since 2000, previously held the position of the Head of Accounting
Methodology Department.

Lyubov Khoba the former Chief Accountant will continue to act as a Member of the
Board of Directors of LUKOIL.     ​
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